Press release: Government pilot to
help parents and carers return to

policing

Police officers and police staff investigators who have left the force to
start a family, or care for a relative or a friend, will be able to return to
permanent jobs through a new project launched today (5th March) by Minister
for Women and Equalities Penny Mordaunt.
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